
Mr. & Mrs. E.O. Wood 
1043 Daieside Lane 

New Port Richey, F1.34655-4293 

January 10,2006 
727-376-0380 

Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, F1. 32399-0850 

Dear Director Bayo: 

Reference : Docket: No. 05001 8 - W ,  Order No. PSC-06-0015-FOF-WU Issued 01/04/2006 

1 wish to request reconsideration of the subject order. 

I believe the Public Service Commission issued an order with very little consideration for the 
rights of the customers involved. 1 am a party of interest in this docket. I am also an Aloha 
customer in the Seven Springs Area. The request of Noha to receive reimbursement for the cost 
of preparing a non-binding capital cost estimate for installation of the anion exchange treatment 
facilities at several of the Aloha water plants is outrageous. 

After, having reviewed the Aloha proposal I believe requesting and granting $45000.00 for such a 
frivolous recommendation is ludicrous. Any competitive company would not accept such a charge 
from any of its vendors required to make changes to have an acceptable product. How can you 
classify it as a conceptual analysis with a +/- 30% error possibility. At the cost requested, there 
should have been no possible variance to the final cost. The quote itself could have been written 
by any one with little or no knowledge of the subject, and arrive at a similar estimate with a lesser 
percentage of error. 

This is and has been Aloha's approach over the past decade to come in with wild estimates of cost 
and legal smoke screens to get what they want from the State of Florida. The State of Florida 
created this monopoly and has done nothing to protect the citizens. It is time for the State to fidfil m -- 

El!% .- its obligation, and protect its citizens from this unscrupulous company. 

cc Senator Mike Fasano EL 
' Edward 0. Wood 


